
Report on the public meetings held in 2012 in the Sakhalin Oblast 
 

In 2012 Sakhalin Energy held a number of public meetings to fulfill the commitments described in the Information Campaign and 
Public Consultation Plan and to inform communities about the Sakhalin-2 project implementation. In the course of the information 
campaign Sakhalin Energy representatives visited 10 communities, totally 82 people participated in the public meetings.  

 
Key questions asked in communities in the course 
of public meetings 

Answer 

How long is the pipeline ROW?  
 
 
 
Will Sakhalin residents have to pay for gas?  
 
 
What professions are now in demand in the 
Company? 
 
 
 
Who is the founder of Sakhalin Energy? Was it an 
American company? 
 
 
 
 
 
What social projects are implemented this year? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How can we participate in Small Grants – Big Deeds 
programme? 

 

TransSakhalin pipeline system includes 300 km of offshore and more than 1600 km 
of onshore oil and gas pipelines. 
 

 
Gas supply issues in Sakhalin are under control of the Sakhalin Oblast Government 
which will establish gas rates. 
 
Technical specialists are most demanded now. Professionals in other areas of 
expertise are also required: HR, Finance, Logistics etc. The list of vacancies can be 

found at the Company’s web-site www.sakhalinenergy.ru. 
 
 
The Company was established in 1994 for the purpose of developing Piltun-
Astokhskoye and Lunskoye oil and gas fields offshore Sakhalin Island in the Okhotsk 
Sea. The first shareholders of the Company were American Marathon and 
McDermott, Japanese Mitsui and Mitsubishi and Anglo-Dutch Shell group of 
companies.      
 
 
This year, likewise 2011, the following partnership projects are implemented: 
Sakhalin Indigenous Minorities Development Plan, What to Do in Emergency 
Situations, Korsakov Sustainable Development Council and Sakhalin Road Safety 
Council. The Company supports the employees’ charity initiatives project Hurry up 
for Good Deeds. St. George’s Ribbon campaign is also being implemented now. 
From January till March, the Company receives applications for participation in Small 
Grants – Big Deeds programme, one of the most popular and famous programmes 
of the Company.  
 
 
You can get information about the programme in the Company’s Information 
Centres or at the following web-site www.sakhalinenergy.ru. 
 

 

http://www.sakhalinenergy.ru/
http://www.sakhalinenergy.ru/

